March 19, 1974

Professor W. G. Chinn
539 29th Avenue
San Francisco, California 94121

Dear Professor Chino:

I have recently received from Secretary Alder a
copy of the January 18, 1974 resolution of the Committee on
Two~-Year Colleges. 1 am totally ignorant of the existence
and activities of any organization of two-year college teachers
in the state of Towa, If such an organization does exist in
Towa would you please send me the name of the organization
and information as to appropriate persons in the organization
for liaison? ‘

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Donald F. Bailey, Chairman
Towa Section MAA
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